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1. The BAS Committee agreed to replace MGT496 as the capstone for the BAS emphasis Management in Technology with MGT487 Entrepreneurship. The change reflects that the BAS emphasis Management in Technology is intended to serve students with AAS degrees in technical fields while the MGT496 is intended to be a capstone for a Bachelor in Business Administration and prepare students for work in corporations. MGT487 Entrepreneurship will provide these students with the skills to use their vocation skills to open and develop small business in the GBC service area. 

2. The BAS Committee agreed to replace the two existing upper division electives in the BAS emphasis Management in Technology with two new courses, MGT330 Business and Technology an MGT430 Management Technology Leadership. These two courses will prepare students with AAS in technical fields how to leverage emerging technology to create a sustainable advantage for entrepreneurial ventures and businesses in rural Nevada. The two courses are currently going through the common course numbering system prior to being sent to the C & A Committee for approval.
3. The BAS Committee expressed the desire to see the BAS emphasis in Land Surveying to continue if it is feasible. But the BAS Committee also recognizes that the large budget cuts the GBC must address may make it impossible for the program to continue after the departure of James Elithorp because of the school’s inability to hire a replacement.
4. The BAS Committee discussed the issue of MATH126 being a prerequisite for AMS320. How to enable students to satisfy this requirement with having to take more than 120 credits was discussed in detail. It was agreed to review the issue in a future meeting. The BAS Committee has scheduled a meeting on December 5, 2013 1:30 to 2:45 pm. The issue of math requirements in general will be discussed at the meeting.
